
Press release: Lord Lieutenant for
West Lothian: Moira Niven

The Queen has been pleased to appoint Ms Moira Niven MBE as Lord-Lieutenant
for West Lothian to succeed Mrs Isobel Brydie CVOMBE who retires on 20
September 2017.

Background information:

Ms Niven spent 38 years in public service working in local government, 20
years of which were spent in service to the West Lothian Community. From 2011
to 2015 she was Deputy Chief Executive of West Lothian Council which
incorporated the role of Director of Education. She was also responsible for
Planning and Economic Development and a wide range of community services
including Sport, Libraries, Regeneration and Employability and Community
Youth Services.

From 2004 to 2011 Ms Niven worked as Head of Schools within Education
Development for West Lothian Council. She was a member of the Education
Services senior management team with responsibility for pre-school and
primary school education as well as support services including school
placement, strategic resources and the school estate. She was a member of the
National School Estate Strategy Group. She was awarded an MBE in 2010 for her
services to Education.

Previous to that she was Head of Planning and Resources in Education and
Cultural Services and was involved in establishing the new Education Service
for West Lothian. In her teaching career which spanned from 1977 to 1991, she
taught at James Gillespie’s High School and then at Balerno High School.

From 1983, as Principal Teacher of Business Studies and subsequently as
Acting Assistant Head Teacher, she contributed to the development of the new
Balerno Community High School. She was involved in running school hockey and
other outdoor education activities such as hill walking, canoeing and weekend
school camps, as well as running a youth club and photography club. Since her
retirement, she has been involved in voluntary activities in West Lothian,
supporting the work of the Girl’s Brigade and working with senior school
students assisting with interview experience.
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